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Ysgol Gynradd Santes Anne        

St Anne’s Catholic Primary School
‘Christ’s light shines through our learning’.
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    Ffordd Tywysog Charles
                                                                                                                  Prince Charles Road

    Wrecsam

              Wrexham

    LL13 8TH

               LL13 8TH

Dear Parents

I know some of you have been asking about Christmas Concerts this year. We had tried to think of ways that we could minimize risk to everyone and still be able to put on a show. However, considering the rising cases and the new variant highlighted in the news this weekend we have decided that we will not be able to put on performances in the hall or church.

We do want to have some celebration of Christmas for both the children and yourselves so have planned the following.

RECEPTION -/Y1/Y2/Y3. 14/15 /12/2021

Reception- Year 3 will do an open-air Christmas Nativity by telling the story through songs.

This will take place on the Infant Yard and will last approximately 25 minutes.

We will invite parents to join us as follows.

Tuesday 14th December at 2 30pm 

Reception parents, Year 1 parents and C7 children.

Wednesday 15th December at 2 30pm 

Year 2 and Year 3 parents.

On these days children need to wear a warm coat, a hat, scarf and gloves as they will be outside to perform.
Nursery children will be recording songs and putting them on seesaw for parents to watch.
YEAR 4/5/6 16/12/2021

The children from these classes will be performing carols around the Advent Wreath on the junior yard.

Parents from all these classes are invited to join us on Thursday 16th December at      2 30 pm.

Again, we ask that pupils have a warm coat, gloves, hats, and scarves for this occasion.

Even though the events are outdoors we do ask that you wear a mask if you are able to help us protect everyone. 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 16/12/2021

This year we will having Christmas Dinner on Thursday 16th December. Like last year the children will have their dinner in classes and enjoy the festive fun. 

If your child wants dinner on this day it must be ordered using Parent Pay. The children’s dinner will be served to them so they can say what their preferences are on the day. Ie gravy/no gravy/etc.

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY/NON UNIFORM DAY 17/12/2021

On Friday 17th we will be having a Christmas Jumper day. Your child may come to school wearing a Christmas jumper/top. 

We are asking for a £1 donation on this day which will be given to a charity chosen by the children.
If you have any questions, please ask your child’s class teacher using seesaw.
Many thanks for your continued support 

Mrs Stephens.
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Ffon:
01978 261623

                Tel:  01978 261623

Ffacs: 01978 363778
                                  Head teacher: Mrs Claire Priest-Jones                              Fax: 01978 363778  

                                                                   e-mail:   mailbox@stannespri.wrexham.sch.uk
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